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Last month Wabash opened its doors to the Class of 2019. As another generation of men
prepares to preserve the traditions we fell in love with 14 years ago, may you be reminded
of how important support from active alumni was to us our first year on campus. The
newest members of our Wabash family look forward to seeing you this academic year.
While some of you may choose to give monetarily and others will donate their time, in the
end, what makes Wabash men so unique is how we continue to bond with one another
and uphold the traditions of our Aima Mater.

This fall join Ruffing at homecoming and Jason in Greencastle at the Monon Bell game.
Please look for us and let us know how you’re doing - we’d love to beef up the Alumni
Update section of our newsletters.

WAF,

Jason Cantu & Mike Ruffing

AT WABASH

SEPTEMBER

09/26 —Oktoberfest — Celebrating German culture with food, music, and games!
Location: On the Mall

Time: 4:00PM - 6:30PM

Ticket Information: Free and open to the public (For more information please contact:
Rachel Barclay (765) 361-6093 barclayr@wabash.edu)

OCTOBER

10/01 — Chapel Sing

Location: Chapel

Time: 11:15AM

Ticket Information: Free and open to the public

10/03 — 2015 HOMECOMING

e 11:00 AM — Alumni Chapel, Pioneer Chapel. The annual Homecoming Alumni Chapel,
celebrated in the spirit of Barney Hollett ‘36, represents the general meeting of the
National Association of Wabash Men.




 12:15 PM - Celebrating Leadership Luncheon, Knowling Fieldhouse, Allen Athletics
Center. Join President Gregory Hess to celebrate the College’s great tradition of
philanthropy and those who demonstrated leadership in their support of Wabash
students during the most recent year. Reply requested. RSVP Online or call 765-361-
6369 by September 25.

e 1:00 PM — Soccer vs. Ohio Wesleyan, Mud Hollow Field

e 2:00 PM — Football vs. Hiram, Byron P. Hollett Little Giant Stadium

e 7:30 PM - Homecoming Concert, Salter Concert Hall, Fine Arts Center

Listen as the Wabash Glee Club presents the annual Homecoming Concert. Event is free
and open to the public. Also, make time to stop by the Eric Dean Gallery in the Fine Arts
Center to see the 35 Retro: Doug Calisch exhibit. This retrospective exhibition celebrates
the distinguished teaching and artistic career of Professor of Art Doug Calisch. Calisch
has taught ceramics, sculpture, and photography at Wabash College for 35 years. The
exhibit encompasses a broad range of his art, including significant ceramic, mixed media,
wood, and painted woods constructions, along with his recent wall-relief constructions
using found objects and photographs. His work embodies the delicate balance between
preserving an object’s history and creating new ways of looking at and thinking about
forms and images. For more details and for exhibit times visit: www.wabash.edu/
fineartscalendar & http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/homecoming.

10/10-11 - 2015 W.A.B.A.S.H. Day —Visit http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/wabashday to
see what alums are doing in your area.

NOVEMBER

11/14 — 122nd Monon Bell Classic

Location: Greencastle, IN

Time: 1:07PM

For more information please contact: Brent Harris, Sports Information Director
(765) 361- 6165 harrisb@wabash.edu

DECEMBER

12/09 — The 48th Annual Christmas Festival of Music & Readings

Location: Wabash College Pioneer Chapel

Time: 8:00PM

The Christmas Festival, which started at Wabash in 1968, alternates performance of
musical numbers, congregational hymns and carols, and readings from the Bible. It is
modeled on the King’s College Festival of Lessons and Carols at Cambridge University in
England. The musical prelude begins at 7:30PM.

Ticket Information: Free and open to the public




ALUMNI UPDATES

Terry Archambeault: “Beginning August 3rd, | will be the Campaign Coordinator for the
Geological Society of America.”

Kevin Casey: “| am currently living in Indianapolis working for Equian, LLC. | am the
Product Manager for our Workers’ Compensation services which include claims processing
and pharmacy benefit management services for carriers and self-insured organizations. |
am utilizing my Wabash English degree daily by writing our proposals and other marketing
materials. Prior to moving back to Indianapolis | worked for Xerox in Lexington, KY in a
similar role marketing business process outsourcing services.”

Mark Cross: “| live on the Southeast side of Indianapolis in a home my wife and | bought
about 3 years ago. | work at Angie’s List as an advertising account manager, working hand
in hand with fellow Wallies such as Dan Ristine ‘05. My wife and | are expecting our first
child, a baby girl, in October. | still distrust JJ Guthrie ‘05.”

Aaron Flagg: “Currently, my wife Tania and | are residing in Austin, TX with our son
Hunter who is 13 months. We are expecting baby #2 in December, a girl. | am working for
TempurSealy as a National Accounts Manager in their Ecommerce Division. | look forward
to seeing everyone again soon!”

Andrew McGlothlen: “On April 25, 2015, | married Kathryn Elizabeth May after four years
together. The ceremony and reception were held at Camp Wokanda in Chillicothe, IL - an
old Boy Scout camp now run by the local park district. Groomsmen included my two TKE
pledge sons, Eric Eder ‘08 and Alex Thompson ‘09. Eric’s son Leo was a ring bearer in
the ceremony. Fellow TKE Phil McNelly ‘10 was also in attendance with his family. The
honeymoon was split between the Bourbon Trail in eastern Kentucky and enjoying the
mountains around Gatlinburg, TN. We were sorry to have missed the 10-year reunion this
June, but have you seen what it costs to throw a party for 150 of your nearest and dearest
these days?”

Giving back to Wabash

As of July 1, 2015, gifts made through June 30, 2016 will be included in the 2015-2016
fiscal year for giving to the College. Since July 1, the following men from our class have
made a contribution to Wabash: Eric Bright, Jason Cantu, John Dustman, Bobby Love,
Drew McCoy, John Meyer, and Michael Ruffing. Our goal this year is to have at least
75 men donate to the College. The largest donor amount our class has had is 74 donors
in 2005! We can beat that this year!

Donate here: https:/www.wabash.edu/giving/give




